
SAN GABRIEL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SAN GABRIEL, CALIFORNIA 

 

 
 

LONG-RANGE FACILITIES MASTER PLAN 
OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

The January 17, 2013 meeting has been cancelled. The next 
meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, January 24, 
2013 at 7:00 p.m. in the DEC - Board Room.  
 
A meeting agenda will be sent within 72 hours of the next 
meeting.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Judy Feyka in the 
Business Services Office at (626) 451-5432.  


